
HAPPY SUMMER! 

 

Our 2014 Annual Report is ready! 
You may have received our 2014 Annual Report in the mail this week.  If you would like to view an 

electronic copy, please click here.  To obtain a paper version, please contact our office at 519-821-9216 

and we would be happy to mail it to you. 

 
 

2015 Fall Community Grant Celebration - save the date! 
We hope you can join us for our annual grant celebration on Wednesday October 14th from 9:30 - 

11:00 AM (breakfast included).  This is a great opportunity to hear from a few of our past grant 

recipients, and also find out who has been selected for this year's granting.  Tickets are free, but an RSVP 

is required by contacting our office. 

 

 

 
 

Who are you taking to our Dine & Dance gala? 
 

 
 

As you've probably heard by now, our 15th Anniversary gala is fast-approaching!  We would love for you 

http://www.guelphcf.ca/LinkClick.aspx?fileticket=XH0YeNJH0hk%3d&tabid=51


to be there on Saturday October 3rd, 2015 as we celebrate in style!  The event will take place inside 

Old Quebec Street, as well as various gala-selected restaurants.  The evening will finish back at Old 

Quebec Street with live music, a live and silent auction and lots of fun!  Tickets are $150 each.  To find 

out more, please visit our gala website at www.gcfgala.com 

 
 

Random Act of Kindness Day - mark your calendars! 
The date for the 2015 RAK day has been set for November 6th.  We are currently working on our plan 

and will share that with you in the next newsletter.  If you would like to volunteer some time to help 

organize or execute this event within our community, please contact us! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Like us on Facebook  Follow us on Twitter  Join us on LinkedIn   

http://gcfgala.com/
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Guelph-Community-Foundation-Random-Act-of-Kindness-Day/114494535315980
https://twitter.com/GuelphCF
http://ca.linkedin.com/in/guelphcommunityfoundation

